
4. FARNBOROUGH STREET - PETITION SEEKING TRAFFIC CALMING

The Area Engineer provided information to the Board concerning the petition, which was presented at
the 30 July 2001 meeting, expressing concern for the safety of children and traffic safety in
Farnborough Street in Bexley.  The Board decided:

1. That the information be received.

2. That the Council work with the New Brighton Police to address the “hoon” issue in the
Farnborough Street area.

3. That the effects of the Woolston/Burwood Expressway be monitored before any action is carried
out.

4. That Farnborough Street/Pages Road be forwarded to City Streets as a priority one project.

5. That a further report be requested from the City Streets Unit on options for a Living Streets
strategy for Farnborough Street, including estimated costs and timing.

6. That the organiser of the petition be informed of the report and the recommendations.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision.


